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; /2asxidts, wear mourning Nov. 20, 22 

3 big liberal-socialists are coming to town 
two of the Kennedy tribe on Nov. 22 and 
Producer Otto Preminger on Nov, 20, 
“Our l-term president is bringing his cur- 

rent wife on a political tour on your tax 
money. Does he need her stack of hair to hide 
behind? Doesn't he trust that battalion of 
secret servicemen? No doubt he senses his 

' presence will be an insult to all loyal Amer- 
icans in Dallas, This little cictator debases 
the office of U.S. President lower than his 
predecessors. In fact, Gus Hall, top commu- 
nist, says Kennedy must be rcelected, After 
all, he's disarming tho U.S. for the benofit 
of the UN police force, he forces integration 
and promotions of nogroos--for their votes, 
he protects comminists in Cuba, wangles wheat 
and ether products to Red tyrannies, sanc- 
tions no fcdoral center for Dallas, tho mov- 
dng of the VA offico to Waco, the closing of 

“Lovo Field, you namo it. And watch tho local 
Democrat-socialists hop to lick his boots on 
Nov. 22, ill ho throw thom a crumb--blossed 
by Lyndon and Ladybird? Sweet Jackie has 

her socialist activities too (for listing of 
JFK's first wife, see Blauvelt Genealogy): 
she promotes federal art centers at your ex- 

‘pense, paints greeting cards for UNICEF--UN 
agency shoveling money into Red tyrannies,etc. 

As for, Premingershis movies aid Reds, See 
[Myron Fégan' 3 "Bpcasontat ons of Reds in 
Hollywood and TV." >” See 
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